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From: David Scott Harris <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 6:33 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Midas Gold

Dear Ms. Jackson, 
 
Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the company and its 
employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. They've volunteered their time in our 
schools and given generously to community causes. The company's track record of following through on its promises 
and doing the right thing gives us the confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 
 
The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the project. Estimate 
show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The economic benefits tied in with the 
environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the 
state and the general population. 
 
The comment period for the project was already extended once. The U.S. Forest Service has given the public more than 
adequate time to comment, plus tools that make reviewing the document easy and a virtual meeting room to make 
information more digestible. It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to continue to move the 
project forward and permit the site using alternative 2 as the guide. 
We need the jobs, we need them to fix what our grandfathers did, we need this. 
Respectfully, 
 
David Scott Harris 
 


